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August 23, 2024 

 

 

Why am I getting this letter? 

 

Enclosed is your September Turkeys Raised Report. 

Please complete the questionnaire at your earliest 

convenience. Respond promptly to avoid receiving 

follow-up contacts. Your information is important. 

It will provide a snapshot of conditions and trends 

in the turkey industry, both in the Great Lakes 

Region and across the nation. 

 

If we do not hear from you by Friday, August 30, 

2024, we may attempt to contact you to arrange an 

interview. 

 

 

The information you provide will be used for statistical purposes only. In accordance with federal law, your 

responses will be kept confidential, and survey results will be available in aggregate form only to ensure that no 

individual operation or producer can be identified. We will publish the results in the annual Turkeys Raised 

Report, to be released Friday, September 27, 2024.  

 

Thank you for participating and for your support of our programs and U.S. agriculture. If you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact me at 800-453-7501. For more information on this survey, visit: 

nass.usda.gov/Surveys/Guide_to_NASS_Surveys/index.php. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Marlo D. Johnson 

Director, Great Lakes Regional Field Office 

 

 

 

Enclosure 

United States Department of Agriculture 

National Agricultural Statistics Service 
Great Lakes Regional Field Office 

 

What should I do next? 

Complete your report in one of the following ways:  

 

Online at www.agcounts.usda.gov 

beginning on Friday, August 23, 2024. 

Online reporting is fast, cost-effective, 

and secure. All you need is the survey 

code on the enclosed form to begin. 

 

By mail or fax. Complete the survey 

questionnaire and mail it back in the 

return envelope provided or fax it to 

(855) 270-2709. 

 

http://www.agcounts.usda.gov/

